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Keith Mealy 
Pulpit 

This meeting will be  presented by the Northeast Group.  Keith Mealy & Earl North 
the Co-Leaders for the group are hosting.  

The speaker for this meeting will be Hugh D. Evans a Technical Specialist for 
Franklin International, the manufacturer of Titebond Glues.  Mr. Evans says he 
does everything there from answering phones, to on site troubleshooting in 
factories. 

In this presentation, Mr. Evans  will discuss adhesives as they relate to 
woodworking, good practices to use, how to select the best adhesive for a 
particular application and he will hopefully dispel some commonly held myths 
about glues and their uses.  

This is also our yearly CAP Toy collection meeting.  There will be a show and 
tell of the toys our members have made through out the year. 
See  The Jim Schaefer Toy Project on Page 3 for more information.  

Woodworking Safety 
Working safely in the shop is essential to keeping all of your fingers, 
avoiding eye injuries, protecting against hearing loss and breathing clean 
air.  How well do you understand safe operating procedures in your shop 
and for your tools? How often do you take that one shortcut that could 
result in injury? Here are some quizzes to test your safety knowledge. There 
is also a treasure trove of safety reminders. 
http://www.finewoodworking.com/pages/Woodworking-Safety.asp  
http://highered.mcgraw-hill.com/sites/0078655412/student_view0/self-
check_safety_quizzes.html  
http://woodworking.about.com/od/safetyfirst/tp/safetyRules.htm  
http://www.dekalbsaw.com/bloopers.html   (humor) 
Finally, even a little humor can be helpful in promoting safety. Please make 
sure that you make safe choices as you make sawdust in your shop. 

Your yearly          
membership fee       
is due this 



 

 

Membership dues are payable each September -- the beginning of our club year -- 
and we encourage you to pay promptly and support your fine club.  New members 
can join anytime.  Your CWC dues are a great value and pay the club's many 
expenses (Your benefits) include  the meeting room, audiovisual system, videos, 
Web site, newsletter, advertising, doughnuts, and the annual May meeting luncheon.  
Dues also pay for the door prizes at each meeting, therefore we ask that only 
current, paid members participate in the door prize drawings.   

Annual Dues:   Adults       $15.00 
                         Student     $  5.00    

To join or renew, fill out the attached Membership Application form on page 4 and, 
with your payment, mail it or bring it to the next meeting.  You may also complete the 
application online at the club web site. 
Need to know if you are paid up?  A Paid Members List is posted at each meeting.  If 
you receive this newsletter via U.S. Mail, check the mailing label,  a "12”, indicates 
you are paid up for the 2011-2012 club year.  
CWC is open to woodworkers of all skill levels, without regard to sex, race, religion, 
national origin, age, or handicap. 

 

Have questions about the club?  We Will be glad to help. 
 

                Darrell McAnulty,  President  (Overall running of the club and Webmaster)  
                Home: 513-858-2173 
                E-Mail: dmcanulty@cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 
                John Branam,  Vice President  (Seminars and Special Events)  
                Home:   513-368-3390 
                E-Mail:  jbranam@cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 
                Dick Fisher, Treasurer  Membership List, Dues) 
                Home: 513-941-0365, Work: 513-612-2175 
                E-Mail: dfisher@cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 
               Joe Gaherty,   Secretary (Newsletter Editor, Publicist) 
               Home: 513-941-3500 
               E-mail: joegah@cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 

MEMBERSHIP DUES 

CLUB CONTACTS 
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Tool Sale 
September Meeting 

Dennis Reed 
Bird Houses 

PLEASE PAY 
YOUR DUES 

THIS       
MEETING 



 

 

COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECTS  

Gene Bartholomew 
Laundry Center 

 
Donuts and Coffee   
Donuts will be available 
at this meeting   Bring  
your own coffee.  The 
coffee should be in 
cups with lids and in 
the unlikely event you 
should spill some of the 
coffee 

 

 
 
 
 

Please 
Clean It Up 

 
 

MISCELLANEOUS 
Parking Lot Swap and 

Sale  
Don’t forget the parking lot sale 
and swap during the break.  
Feel free to bring your excess 
woodworking tools or other 
woodworking items for sale or 
swap.   
The Northeast Leaders have 
requested that the Northeast 
Group Members arrive a half 
hour early and/or stay a half 
hour after the meeting to help 
set up for the meeting and then 
put every thing back the way it 
was before the meeting.   
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John Leonardi 
One of the Bed’s 

For CAP 

 

 

 

 Jim Schaefer Toy Project 2011 
It’s that time of the year again.  

 

John Leonardi, Terry Elfers and their  elves will be collecting toys at the November 
meeting to take to CAP. 
 
If you have completed toys for this year please bring them to the November 12th 
meeting. 
 
We ask that you bring them in bags or boxes with the name or name’s of the 
makers on the container's and the number of toys in each container.  This will help 
a great deal with the record keeping. We ask that all the members please help the 
Toy Makers bring the toy’s into the meeting room.  As in the past, we will have a 
Show and Tell of the toys during the meeting. 
 

You still have time to participate. 
 
The toys will be stored at the Church until Tuesday morning.  On Tuesday morning, 
we will need 6 or 7 volunteers to help us load the van.  Please meet at the church 
on Tuesday morning at 8:00.  
 
Once again Dusty Eling has worked with Penske Truck Rental to rent a van. Dusty 
Eling and Howard Renner will drive the truck load of toys to Mt. Vernon on Tuesday 
the 15th of November. 
 
Thank you very much Dusty and Howard and all the individual Toy Makers in 
the Club.  
 

There is not enough room to thank each and everyone by name but, 
be assured the kids at CAP will thank you Christmas Morning. 
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Guests 
Guests and prospective members are always 
welcome at CWC meetings.  If you know 
someone who is a woodworker or wants to 
learn, please invite them to join us. 

WE’RE ON THE WEB 
CHECK OUR NEW WEBSITE 

CINCINNATIWOODWORKINGCLUB.ORG 

Cincinnati Woodworking Club Membership Application 
 
Date __________        New _____        Renewal _____ 
 
Home Phone: (_____)___________ 

Work Phone:  (_____)___________ 

Email: ___________________________________________  

Name: ___________________________________________ 
 
Address: _________________________________________ 
 
City:  ______________  State: ____   Zip: __________ 
 
Occupation: (Current or Retired) _________________ 
 
Please check all your interests that apply: 
 
Beginner:___         Amateur: ___        Professional: ___ 
 

The Cincinnati Woodworking Club 
Newsletter 

the church and enter through 
the double doors on the right 
side of the building in the back.    

 Directions:  
From the North 
and East 
Take I-275 to exit #39, Winton 
Rd. exit.  
Go south on Winton Rd. 
approximately 5 miles to 
Compton Rd.  Turn left onto 
Compton Rd.  

From the South  
Take I-71 or I-75 to the Ronald 
Reagan Highway.  
Go west to the Winton Road/
Galbraith Road exit.  

Date:  
November 12, 2011 
Time:  
Room opens at 8:30 AM, the 
meeting is from 9:00AM to 
12:30 PM.  

Location:   
Northminster Presbyterian 
Church, 703 Compton Road.  
Located in Finneytown, 703 
Compton is East of Winton 
Road, approximately .2 miles on 
the South side of Compton 
Road.  
This  meeting will be held in the 
Disciples Hall located in the 
basement.  Please park behind 

Turn left onto Galbraith Road,  
Turn right onto Winton Road  
Follow Winton approximately 
1.2 miles to Compton Road  
Turn right onto Compton Road. 
 

From the West  
Take I-275 to the Ronald 
Reagan Highway  
Go east to the Winton Road 
North exit (second Winton Road 
exit).  Follow Winton  Road 
approximately 1 mile to 
Compton Road Turn right onto 
Compton Road.  

We’ll  
See You  
There! 

DIRECTIONS TO THE MEETING 

CWC  Dedicated to Sharing 
Woodworking Knowledge 

  
 
 

 2011 - 2012 
Meeting Schedule 

Saturday, September 10, 2011  
Southeast Group owns agenda 
Saturday, November 12, 2011  
Northeast Group owns agenda 
Saturday, January 14, 2012 
Northwest Group owns agenda 
Saturday, March 10, 2012 
Southwest Group owns agenda 
Saturday, May 12, 2012 
Central Group owns agenda 



 

 

 
Contest Entry Information 

 
Build anything that is primarily made of wood and completed between September 2011 and May 
2012. It will be judged by the same criteria used in our past contests. Originality of design (how unique 
is it?), Functionality of design (how well does it work?), Artistic design (is it attractive?), Finish (sanding, 
stain, top coat) and Expertise required to complete (complex angles, joinery, inlay etc.). Photos may be 
used to enter projects in cases where it is not practical to transport and display. A PowerPoint 
presentation will be used to display digital entry photos again this year when the contest is judged at 
the May 2012 meeting.  
 
If wish to have your digital photos included in the presentation, please send them to Darrell at 
dmcanulty@cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org, no later than May 8th. And limit your photos to 4 per entry. 
 
As part of the Woodworking Contest, we will present our 3rd annual Fred Weissborn Memorial Quality 
Award. It will go to the woodworker whose Contest entry is voted by members to best reflect the 
craftsmanship demonstrated by Fred during his long tenure as a member. The selection criteria will 
follow the principle that “craftsmanship” is in the eye of the beholder. Each voting member will 
determine the superior craftsmanship as he or she sees it and pick the best entry. This award is a 
traveling trophy with the winner’s name and project inscribed on it. 
 
We congratulate John Leonardi the winner of this prestigious award in May 2011. As a reminder   The 
Steering Team has decided that a member may only win this award one time.  
 A winner is ineligible to compete for this award in any future contest. However, a winner remains      
eligible to compete for any other contest awards. 

2011-2012 Woodworking Contest 


